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 May is Mental Health Awareness Month

Social-Emotional Learning (SEL) lessons and 
“Wellness Wednesday” morning news 
announcements for this month will focus on mental 
wellness - focusing on our feelings, thoughts and 
actions.  

Information about how to calm down strong feelings, 
as well as what we can do to feel good will be 
focused on. 

Counseling Support in 
School and in the Community

Should you be interested in counseling for your 
child, individual or group counseling may be 
available. In-school counseling is intended to be 
short-term and solution-focused to address issues 
that may be affecting the school day. 

Additional assistance, such as long-term counseling 
in the community, is available through the Sweet 
Home Family Support Center (FSC). The FSC can 
also help with information regarding immediate 
needs resources, among other things. 

Please contact us if you are interested in in-school 
counseling, or if we can be of assistance in making 
a referral to the FSC. The FSC may also be reached 
directly at (716) 250-1229.

5th-Grade Middle School Orientation

Glendale 5th grade students will have an 
in-district field trip to Sweet Home Middle 
School on Thursday, May 25th. We will leave 
for the middle school by bus at 9:15 a.m. We 
will return to Glendale before lunch. 

Additionally, middle school orientation 
lessons will occur in 5th-grade classes in the 
coming weeks, including topics such as a 
general overview of what to expect at the 
middle school; how to open a combination 
lock; how to read a 6th-grade schedule; and 
general questions and answers. 

Thank you, and please contact Mrs. Kawa if 
you have any questions at all. 

Community Supports 
and Programs

Please see the following pages for flyers for  
upcoming community supports and programs.

Memorial Day

There will be no school on Monday, May 29th, as we 
honor our fallen American heroes. 

Sweet Home Health 
and Wellness Fair

Please see the following flyer for information 
about the Sweet Home Health and Wellness Fair 

on May 20th from 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.







The Prevention Council regularly offers its Triple P Program (Positive Parenting Program).  
Please see the flyer for contact information.







Glendale is very happy to continue our support of the Ronald McDonald 
House Charities of Western New York Pull Tab Program. 

Aluminum pull tabs from beverage cans are collected and donated. Pull 
tabs are weighed and recycled, and the monetary value of the aluminum is 
matched by Niagara Metals. The donations help to purchase items for the 
Ronald McDonald House and Family Lounge. The Ronald McDonald House 

in Buffalo allows out-of-town families with children in a local hospital to 
have a place to stay during the child’s hospitalization. 

There is not a deadline for this program - pull tabs may be dropped off 
throughout the school year.

Pull tabs can be dropped off to Mrs. Kawa’s room in the Glendale school 
office. Please donate just the pull tabs. Thank you!


